


 

 

Statement of Candidacy of Shannon Bleicher 

Alaska Legal Services Corporation Board of Directors  

Third Judicial District Alternate Seat 

 

I am writing this statement to express my interest in being considered for the Third Judicial 

District Attorney Alternate Seat on the Alaska Legal Services Corporation Board of Directors. I 

have lived in Alaska since 2017 and have been fortunate to travel around the State and 

experience firsthand how unique Alaska is. Providing pro bono service and helping close the 

justice gap for Alaskans is an important responsibility of every lawyer. For the past six years I 

have volunteered with organizations providing services to low income Alaskans across the state. 

Since 2019 I have worked in private practice at Stoel Rives. During my time at Stoel I have had 

the opportunity to work with ALSC on a number of pro bono matters and see the positive impact 

that this organization has on the lives of Alaskans who are in need of an advocate. I am hoping to 

increase my involvement with ALSC as an alternate representative on the Board of Directors so 

that I can contribute to the mission of ALSC to improve the quality of life for children, families, 

the elderly and disadvantaged in our community. I appreciate your consideration for this 

position.  

 


